
 

 

 
 
CWA/LDA/GHA 
 
 
 
23 February 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: The Next Round of Academy-Based COVID-19 Vaccinations for students in Years’ 9-11 
 
I hope this correspondence finds you and your respective families well. 
 
Yesterday, we were provided with a new date by the School Aged Immunisation Service (SAIS) for the 
next round of academy-based COVID-19 vaccinations for students in Years’ 9-11. According to the SAIS 
Team, this is for any student in these year groups who wishes to have either their first or second dose. 
The date is Thursday 3 March 2022 and the vaccination team will operate from 9am-1:30pm out of the 
Stage Hall of our Fambridge Road Campus. 
 
As was the case on previous vaccination days at the academy, the SAIS team will be supported 
throughout the day by Mrs Yorston, one of our First Aid Administrators, myself and other senior members 
of staff. 
 
Many of you will have already ensured your child has received one or two vaccinations already, however, 
if not, and you still wish for them to receive either the first or second dose, please access the following 
letter here which contains all of the necessary information including the all-important consent form.  
 
Please note the deadline to complete this for next week’s next round of Fambridge Road Campus 
vaccinations is 5pm on Tuesday 1 March 2022. Any consent forms completed after this time and date 
will not be accepted. 
 
As you will see, the letter also provides a direct number for any parent/carer to use should they have any 
COVID-19 vaccination-related questions. This is through the SAIS Team and not the academy again, as 
the letter clearly states. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr C A Wakefield 
Executive Principal 

 
 
 
 
 

https://03a94d5d-e456-4e54-86dc-4f1c16400d24.usrfiles.com/ugd/03a94d_959b8c8af3a04953b77663b747cdce0a.pdf

